
I live and work in Portland, OR zip code 97201. I am proud to support my fellow comrades who 
are sex workers, so I am writing in support of SB 596. When sex workers are victims of violence, 
they can’t seek treatment without fear of mandatory reporting to police by medical providers. 
This bill would allow sex workers to seek treatment without fear of being arrested.  
 
Thank you, 
Nathan Barton 
 


